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The Carlton Law Firm, P.L.L.C. 

John J. Carlton 
john@carltonlawaustin.com  

2705 Bee Cave Road, Suite 200 
Austin, Texas 78746 

Phone: (512) 614-0901 
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March 1, 2017 
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VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Clerk 
1701 N. Congress Avenue, 8th  Floor 
Austin, Texas 78701 

Re: 	SOAH Docket No. 473-17-0119.WS; PUC Docket No. 46245; Application of 
Double Diamond Utility Company, Inc. for Water and Sewer Rate/Tariff Change; Before 
the State .Office of Administrative Hearings 

Dear Filing Clerk: 

Pursuant to SOAH Order No. 5, Double Diamond Utility Company, Inc. ("DDU") is 
filing this status report. DDU has refunded the amounts collected in as a result of the proposed 
rate increase that became effective October 1, 2016. DDU will not charge any proposed rate 
increase until at least 35 days after it files an amended application. DDU is continuing to work 
on the matter and requests an additional 60 days, until May 1, 2017, to either file another status 
report or a jointly proposed procedural schedule. 

DDU respectfully requests that the presiding officer enter an order consistent with the 
above request. 

Sincerely, 

THE CARLTON LAW FIRM, P.L.L.C. 

John J. Carlton 
Attorney for Double Diamond Utility 
Company, Inc. 

cc: 	Parties of record 
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